GAMBLING COMMISSION E-BULLETIN - SPECIAL

15 January 2013

Welcome to a special edition of our e-bulletin.

In this special edition:

Department for Culture, Media and Sport (DCMS) publishes its response to the Select Committee report "The Gambling Act 2005: A bet worth taking?" and proposals for changes to maximum stake and prize limits for category B, C and D gaming machines.

1. The Government publishes its response to the DCMS Select Committee's report "The Gambling Act 2005: A Bet Worth Taking?"

We have welcomed the Select Committee report on the implementation of the Gambling Act 2005 and the government's response. Our Chairman Philip Graf contributes his <u>views here.</u>

Read more...

2. Triennial Review - DCMS publishes proposals for changes to maximum stake and prize limits for gaming machines

Read more...

*If your colleagues would like to subscribe to this newsletter, <u>please register here</u>.
*If you do not wish to receive future issues, click <u>unsubscribe</u> and send the email that is generated.